

LORNE MIDDLE SCHOOL

90 Newman Street Saint John, NB E2K 1M1 http://lornems.nbed.nb.ca/

Phone: 506-658-5351 Fax: 506-658-3779

April17th, 2014

Good Afternoon,

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events @ your school for the week of April $21^{th} - 25^{th}$.

The YMCA is offering Rainbows Facilitators training on May 21 and 28 in the evening. For more information or to register please contact Jennifer Galbraith at 646-2116 or at <u>J.Galbraith@saintjohny.com</u> before April 25th.

Any parent or guardian wishing to become further involved with your child's school, the Parent School Support Committee is seeking new volunteers to join their membership. The PSSC will meet next on the evening of Wednesday, May 14th at 6:30 p.m. in the school library.

A reminder that there is no classes on Friday, April 18th in recognition of the *Good Friday* holiday and no classes on Monday, April 21st in recognition of *Easter Monday*.

On behalf of the entire Lorne Middle School team we wish each and every one of our school families, partners and volunteers a Happy Easter Holiday and we look forward to seeing you back again on Tuesday, April 22nd.

For a complete list of the week's activities & future events please refer to Lorne online @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca, or follow us on Twitter @LorneMS. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the before mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351.

Yours in Education,

Greg Norton, Principal